June 26, 1998




HNTB

7007 College Blvd.

Overland Park, KS  66211

Attn:  Joe Brand,  P.E.

127ST STREET  - PFLUMM TO QUIVIRA

127ST STREET  - QUIVIRA TO SWITZER

CONSULTING SERVICES SELECTION

The City of Overland Park has reviewed the request for proposals for the above referenced projects.  Based on our review, we have short listed the following consultants to interview for the project.  The interview schedule is also posted below.


Consultant Name




Interview Date and Time


Bucher, Willis & Ratliff Corp.


July 6, 1998, 3:30 P.M.


HNTB Architects, Engineers, Planners

July 6, 1998, 4:15 P.M.


Larkin Associates




July 6, 1998, 5:00 P.M.

The interviews will be held in Conference Room 1 on the main level in City Hall.  The interview lengths will be no more than 20 minutes with an additional 15 minute question and answer period.

A copy of the City of Overland Park, Department of Public Works, Consultant Selection Policy has been enclosed for informational purposes.

Thank you for submitting your proposal.  We look forward to discussing this project with you in more detail.  If you have any questions please feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

LARRY E. BLANKENSHIP

CIVIL ENGINEER II

cc: 
Councilmember Byron Loudon


Councilmember Greg Musil


Councilmember David Belpedio

Robert Lowry, P.E., Director of Public Works


William D. Brown, P.E., City Engineer


Daniel Miller, P.E., Special Projects Engineer

